
Southern Illinois University School of Law Rule Relating to Student Email  

[Excerpted from the School of Law Rules for AY 2024-2025]  

ARTICLE V - STUDENT AFFAIRS [amended 2/22/11; amended and renumbered 12/2/11]  

…  

9. Emails from the School [added 12/10/13] 

 

 All SIU School of Law students are responsible for checking their Southern Illinois 

University (SIU) student email account (i.e., ___@siu.edu) on a frequent and consistent basis. 

All official announcements and communications sent by email by the School of Law to students 

will be sent to the SIU student email address. Students have the responsibility to recognize that 

certain communications may be time-critical. Each student is required to read and respond, as 

appropriate, to all SIU messages sent to their SIU student email address. This rule does not 

restrict the ability of instructors to establish email or other communication policies for a 

particular class. 

 

 


